
Meeting of the Council, Thursday, 31 January 2019 

 
Questions Under Standing Order A13 – Urgent Question 

 

A member may only submit three questions for consideration at each Council 
Meeting.  Each member will present their first question in turn, when all the first 
questions have been dealt with the second and third questions may be asked in turn.  
The time for member’s questions will be limited to a total of 30 minutes. 
 

Urgent Question 
(accepted by the 
Chairman 30.1.19) 
by Councillor 
Mandy Darling to 
the Executive Lead 
for Community 
Services 
(Councillor Excell)  

Residents continue to be concerned about the lack of toilet 
facilities in Torquay town centre.  The community had been 
promised new facilities for the run up to Christmas and then, a 
further promise, that the facilities would be ready by early 
February.  With little sign of work progressing can you please 
advise me how we are holding the contractors to account and 
identify the date we are working towards for completion of 
these facilities.  This situation is exacerbated by Torbay 
Council’s decision not to repair the toilets at Torquay Library. 
 

 


